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I support this bill because we need to keep illegal guns out of our communities. It is 

not normal to read about mass shootings and have both local and national politicians 

offer "thoughts and prayers" as the only solution. There are solutions that can help, 

and HB 3076 is at least a start. Nearly all industries have inspection requirements, 

and gun dealerships, as by far the most potentially deadly, should be no exception. 

As a husband and father of two children I care about keeping Oregon communities 

safe. Please pass HB 3076 to keep guns out of the wrong hands. 


